

Looking after our 'precious cargo'

The tulip garden in front of the Civic Centre is about to L burst into color. I hope spring has arrived.

On Saturday, April 26, the Georgetown Community Consultation Committee spent the morning working with Public Health Nurses and the police to check children's car seats for proper installation. Precious cargo needs to be protected! The clinic was a huge success— 86 infant's and children's car seats were checked. Only two had been installed correctly. The parents were most appreciative of the service, and suggested that such a clinic needs to take place at regular intervals. The next clinic will be in Oakville in June.

The Mountainview Road Public Liaison Committee held a meeting

THE MAYOR'S MESSAGE Marilyn Serjeantson

last Tuesday. Pedestrian crossing signals will be installed during June and July on Mountainview Road at Sargent Road and Pennington Additional road Crescent. markings and further signage will be installed. The committee agreed the intersection Mountainview Road and Sinclair

will be immediately monitored to assess the needs of pedestrians, the neighbors, and traffic. Signalization is scheduled for 1998, but if that remedy is the preferred solution, requests will be made to move the project forward.

Speeding and poor driving habits are still a problem. The weather is great and our young people are out and about. Please beware and drive carefully. Kids are our future.

Congratulations are due to everyone who took part in Earth Week- schools, groups, and individuals. The Town's Environmental Advisory Committee, in partnership with council, Glen Williams and Centennial schools, planted 150 trees in a wetland project.



Prices guaranteed until May 25, 1997. Not all items may be available at all stores. Dealers may sell for less.

the paint and paper people

Northview Centre 873-0288

Free Shop at Home Window Blinds Service Available

Chiropractic & Sports Injuries Centre of Georgetown 211 Guelph St., Suite 4

- · Early AM, evening & weekend appts.
- Senior, Student & Child Rates
- Workers' Compensation & Private Insurance
- X-Ray Facilities On Premises

New Patients Always Welcome

(905) 877-9996



Dr. Robert Jones,

NOTICE TO CREDITORS AND OTHERS

In the Estate of ROSEMARY ANNE STULL

All persons having claims against the estate of Rosemary Anne Stull, late of 25 Kingham Road, Acton, Ontario, who died on or about October 2, 1996, are hereby notified to send particulars on or before June 1, 1997, after which date the aforementioned estate will be distributed by the undersigned having regard only to the claims then filed.

Dated: May 5, 1997

STEVEN H. LEACH BARRISTER AND SOLICITOR 330 BAY STREET, SUITE 1500 TORONTO, ONTARIO M5H 2S8 SOLICITOR FOR THE ESTATE TRUSTEE

Do you have concerns about ... Your Child's Speech? ... Or Your Own?

- Award winning speech language pathologists!
- More than 3 decades combined experience!
- Assessments
 Therapy
- Consultants
 Stuttering
- Articulation
 Voice



CALL US NOW TO SEE HOW

BRAMPTON SPEECH CLINIC 1 Wexford Road,

Suite 5,

Brampton

840-3773



HALTON HILLS SPEECH CLINIC

The Health & **Wellness Centre** 106 Guelph St. Georgetown

873-8400

Celebrating More Than 12 Years of Service in Peel, Dufferin & Halton